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As a small business owner in the complementary medical field I am un support of this 

bill.  It is important legislation to increase public transparency around medical 

benefits, and what rates insurers are approving or denying claims at. This information 

is already collected, and the public has a right to know.  On top of that I believe it will 

cut out unnecessary administrative burden that providers and businesses have to 

take on just to provide care to their patients.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Danielle Reghi, DACM, LAc 

Zen Space Wellness 

Portland, Oregon 

dr.danielle@zenspacepdx.com 

www.zenspacepdx.com 

 


